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October 26, 2005

NEGOTIATION: INITIAL BEGINNING OF THE START

Would the action plan to mobilize this Fall, in process of being adopted by our affiliated unions, already starting to bear fruit?

Effectively, we have felt a change in the employer’s attitude during the last negotiation meetings. We can see some signs of tolerance on a few minor elements. Furthermore, the Employer agrees to increase the frequency of meetings.

Therefore, we will be able to see, over the next weeks, if this change of attitude will translate into concrete results. We will report to you every week on the evolution of the negotiation.

Let’s remember that this negotiation is related to the collective agreement provisions that must be negotiated at the national level and having no direct financial impact.

FTQ-CSN CENTRAL TABLE 

At this bargaining table salaries, premiums, stats, vacation, pension fund and other elements are negotiated that have a direct financial impact. The government has not amended in any ways its positions on these issues.

We will have to make the government understand that we will never accept to continue to get poorer and continue to widen the gap separating us from the private sector in Québec.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General

It is imperative that you photocopy and circulate this document.
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